
Weekly Overview
The children have really immersed themselves in all aspects of their learning. Here are some 

photos of what has taken place in each class this week:
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﻿

Hedgehogs have been working 

co-operatively in maths when 

learning about language of size

﻿

Squirrels have been practising 

their learning using velcro books

﻿

Badgers have been applying their 

phonic skills to read their sound 

blending books.

﻿

Rabbits enjoyed their stay and 

read morning with parents and 

carers.

﻿

Otters have been sorting 

materials and their properties in 

Science.

﻿

Foxes have been investigating the 

most suitable material for the 3 

little pigs house.



Weekly Attendance
 

The class with the best attendance this week is FOXES!

Christmas Fayre
Thank you to everyone who came and joined us at our Christmas Fayre. We had a great time 

celebrating with you all. The money we raised from our Christmas Fayre is going towards 

providing the children with Santa Samba music experience on Thursday 21st December. We 

are still selling raffle tickets if anyone wishes to purchase any. Please come to the school 

office to buy.

Class Weekly Percentage

Badgers 90.56%

Rabbits 92.23%

Otters 90.10%

Foxes

96.76%



Dates for the Diary

Date Activity

Monday 11th December Christmas Craft Morning Hedgehogs and Badgers

Tuesday 12th December Christmas Craft Morning Rabbits

Tuesday 12th December Art and Craft Club (3:15 - 4:00)

Wednesday 13th December Christmas Craft Morning Otters

Thursday 14th December Christmas Craft Morning Foxes



Easy Fundraising
Thank you so much to everyone who has already donated to school through the Easy 

Fundraising app. If you haven’t already done so please check out the information below to 

sign up and register!

Girnhill Infant School is now registered with Easy UK, so over 7,000 brands will now donate to 

us for FREE every time you use Easy UK. Just follow the three easy steps below to give your 

support!

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/girnhill-infant-school/

Book Bags and Reading Books
Please may I remind all parents and carers that it is vitally important to bring your child’s 

book bag and reading book to school daily. Children read daily in school and in order to do 

this successfully, need to have access to their own reading book.

Reminders will be sent on Dojo when no reading book is brought to school.

Uniform
A polite reminder to parents that children are expected to attend school everyday wearing 

the school uniform. This includes PE days ensuring school PE kit is worn. This means no 

branded clothing and only white, blue, grey or black to be worn.

Please see the school uniform policy found on the website for more details

Social Media

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/girnhill-infant-school/


Please follow us on our social media platforms to see any key information and weekly 

learning that is taking place in school.

Miss Robinson, Headteacher

 @IPMATGirnhill

  Girnhill Infant School  

Thank you!


